TO ALL GVSOA OFFICIALS
 
GVSOA Registration:  Please note that all officials planning to officiate GVSA games for the spring season should be members of GVSOA (Grand Valley Soccer Officials Association).  The registration form can be found on the GVSOA website:  www.gvsoa.org under the statements tab.  Please complete and return this form to Jack Wolf by email or post (5622 Far Hill Drive SE, Grand Rapids, MI 49546) as soon as possible.  Information on whether a dues payment is required is explained on the application form.  As soon as your registration form is on file we will update your Arbiter details and you will be ready for game assignments. 
 
Fall Season Kick-Off Meetings:  As in previous years we will have pre-season kick off meetings to cover important season information and details for all members, referees, mentors and assignors.  These meetings will be:  

Sunday 7 August 2011 in Cedar Springs – 1:00 pm.  Sports Plex, 4758 Cornfield Drive, Cedar Springs, MI 49319.  Phone 616-696-8393

                                                      OR

Saturday 26 March 2011 at 3:00 – 5:00.  MVP Sports Spot, 3701 32nd St SE
Grand Rapids

For those wishing help and assistance with Arbiter assigning software please arrive early on the same date before the meeting.  All members, referees, mentors and assignors are encouraged to attend.  Meeting attendance is a requirement for GVSOA membership.  
  
Arbiter Preparation:  To receive game assignments in Arbiter you are required to do the following as soon as possible:
1.       Review your schedule on the schedule tab and block any dates that you are unable to work.  You will not be assigned games on these dates or times.  If you do not block these dates it is expected that you will accept game assignments on these dates. 
2.       Next review your personal details and update any information – very important are your phone numbers including cell number as this is the method that all officials and your game partners will get in touch with you  - especially important for any last minute game changes or other information. 
3.       Finally – check the ready to assigned box on the opening screen.  You are encouraged to check the arbiter website frequently for updates and news and once you have been assigned games you will only have a few days to accept or decline these assignments. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon and best wishes for a good start to your soccer season. 

Thanks
GVSOA – Executive Team 

